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ANSWERED ON:27.11.2009
ACCOMMODATION TO THE GOVERNMENT EMPLOYEES
Aaron Rashid Shri J.M.

Will the Minister of URBAN DEVELOPMENT be pleased to state:

(a) whether any proposals to increase the accommodation to the Union Government employees in Tamil Nadu and other States are
pending before the Union Government; 

(b) If so, the details thereof, and 

(c) the action taken by the Union Government thereon?

Answer

THE MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF URBAN DEVELOPMENT (SHRI SAUGATA ROY) 

(a), (b) & (c): At present there is no proposal pending to increase the residential accommodation for the Union Government
employees in Tamil Nadu. However, the construction of Govt. accommodation is ongoing process. Details of projects under
construction and that under planning are enclosed.
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